
 
Current Emory Healthcare Parking Permit Holders. Emory’s new parking system includes new gate 
entry equipment as well as new permits. Below you will find pertinent information regarding our new 
parking gate system and parking gate entry during transition.      
 
How Will I Get Into My Parking Deck During the Installation Period?    
In the interim period before installation, you can use your old or new parking permit for parking deck 
entry. Please note the following:     

• Your new permit WILL NOT grant you hands-free access with the current gating system.    
• The barcode, located at the bottom of your new permit, should be swiped to enter the deck.     
• You can use your old permit to grant you hands-free access.     

  
How Will I Get Into My Parking Deck Once the Installation is Complete?  
Your new permit will grant you hands-free access when the new technology is installed. Once the new 
technology has been installed, please use your new permit, as your old permit will no longer grant 
entry.     
New Gate System Installation Dates    
The new parking gate system installation date ranges can be found below:    
   

• Starvine Parking Deck: 10/1-10/3   
• Peavine Parking Deck: 10/5-10/7   
• Fishburne Parking Deck: 10/8-10/9   
• Gatewood Parking Deck: 10/10-10/11   
• WSHCAB Lot: 10/11  
• Michael Street Parking Deck: 10/12-10/14   
• Oxford Parking Deck: 10/15-10/16   
• 1525 Parking Deck: 10/16  
• Physicians Parking Deck: 10/17   
• Lowergate East Parking Deck: 10/18  
• Woodruff Residential Lot: Complete    
• 1599 Parking Deck: Complete    
• 1762 Parking Lot: Complete    
• Gambrell Parking Deck: Complete    
• Briarcliff Campus: Complete   
• Longstreet Means Parking Deck: Complete   
• Clairmont Residential Center Parking Deck: Complete   
• Undergraduate Residential Center Parking Deck: Complete     

   
*Please note that date ranges are used because installation can be delayed due to factors outside of our 
control, such as weather.     
    
Updating Your Account Information    
If you would like to update your account information (e.g. vehicle type, license plate number, mailing 
address, etc.), please click here or use this link: https://myaccount.parking.emory.edu/Account/Portal.    
   
If you have any additional questions, please email parking@emory.edu.     
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